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ICCVAM,
 
As someone who suffers from severe migraine headaches, I want to let you 
know that I support your immediate acceptance of internationally validated non-
animal tests.  I do not want any animals suffering on account of my migraines, 
and it saddens me deeply that this has happened in the past.  The United 
States should be a leader in developing alternative testing methods.  So, please 
accept the internationally validated non-animal tests, and then be a leader to 
the world in developing other ones!  
 
Sincerely,
Beth Levine


